
JOCELYN RECREATION COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

JULY 17, 2023 
 

The Jocelyn Recreation Committee met on July 17th, 2023 3:00 p.m. at the Jocelyn Township 
Hall.  In attendance were Judi Dukes, Brian Dukes, Debbie Alcock, Laurie Thompson, Julie 
Stevens, Tonie Gardner, Bernie Crosby, Myra Eddy, Sharon Stevens, Angie Green and Cori 
Murdock.  There was no Acting Deputy Clerk in attendance. 
 
This meeting was to discuss Mark Henderson’s email advising us to take down any notice that 
Harvest Fest is cancelled.   
 
We rediscussed our thoughts and all were in agreement that it would not be feasible to do 
Harvest Fest. 
 
It was agreed that Judi would send Mark an email advising him 

- We have removed the posts regarding cancellation of Harvest Fest 
- We are committed to continuing, not disbanding, and have other events planned as 

usual 
- We ask that the new “acting” deputy clerk attend Rec meetings, bring the agenda, 

vouchers and take the minutes of the meeting 
- We hope to have Council representative attend our meetings as in the past 
- Our next meeting is August 17th at 1:00 p.m. at the Jocelyn Hall 

 
The meeting was adjourned  
 
 


